
EDITORIJL NOTES ETC.

We are behind time with the N. S. P. for October, and
in order to catch u, will call thisissue the October-November
numbeiand we have had to reduce.the size somewhat;this re-
duction in size is only temporary, Owing to che
press of other business, we have neglected the N. S. P. a
good deal, but in future we will pay more attention to busi-
ness and give our readers a first class paper.

Another new paper has appeared from Nova Scotia; it
is published by J. A. Muirhead, of Halifax. Several other
new papers are also announced from Canada.

We would like to add about one hundred subscribers to
our list this month, and therefore ask ALL who receive a
sample copy, to send us their subscripti ons you will not
regret it, it will be money well spent; 25 cents will bring
you 12 numbers, one a month. Subscribe now!

Are you a member of the Maritime Philatelic Associ
ation? The dues are only 25 cents per year. Send your
application accompanied by the fee, to the Sec'y., R. H.
Morrison, Amherst, N. S.

You would like to increase your business at a sms Il cost!
Well, advertise in the N. S, P.

What has happened the CANAIAN JOURNAL OF PHILATELY?
W e have not seen or heard of it since August.

It is reporued that a medium sized Postal Card is to be
issued in Canada, before long, in place of the large and
small cards now in use.

We are desirous of receiving a few good articles on
some interesting and instructive philatelic subject. Study
your stamps and give us an article on what you have
learned.

It is reported that the U. S. postal authorities will issue
à new set of Stamps the first of next year.
The lth, edition of the INTERNATIONAL ALBUm, will appear

on December 1st. Spaces will -be provided for all water
marked stamps, and the pages will not be ·crowded as they
have been in previous editions


